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Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
YOKOHAMA .
11th April, 1960.

Dear 8ir,

"ANDREAS G."

With reference to your letter of the 15th ultimo,
in respect of the above vessel, we forward herewith
& copy of the Owners letter of the 6th instant, from
which 1t 1s noted that the vessel was a total loss at
the Port of Keelung on the 3lst March, 1960.

Yours faithfully,

® % s 08 80

pro the Surveyors,

The Secretary,
London.
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